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Comments: comment on wilderness permits

 

To whom it may concern - 

 

 

If these permits were to go into effect, which i'm sure they will no matter how many

&amp;quot;against&amp;quot; arguments there are, i believe the processing fee for overnight camping permits

should be the same as the day use. There's no reason rec.gov needs to charge a processing amount greater

than the cost of the actual permit. If someone, or a family, is on a tight budget, the high overnight processing fee

could prevent them from spending more nights in the wilderness. 

 

 

Thank you for your time.

-Bret Jensen

 


